Property Control No. DR-499AR
R. 11/12

Effective 11/12

Tax Year Rule 12D-16.002, FAC

REMOVAL OF AGRICULTURAL OR HIGH-WATER RECHARGE CLASSIFICATION

D I no longer qualify for (check one) DAgricuIturaI DHigh—Water Recharge
Classification of Lands as of January 1, of the year indicated on this card. The lands
were not being used primarily for Bona Fide Agricultural or High-Water Recharge

purposes.
WARNING

It is unlawful to give false information for the purpose of continuing the
Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification of Lands.

Please remove the above Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification of
Lands from my property.

Signature Date

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

RECEIPT FOR AGRICULTURAL OR HIGH-WATER RECHARGE CLASSIFICATION RENEWAL
(YEAR)

Legal Description | Property Control No.
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Name

Address

City State Zip

If no longer qualified for the Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification,
detach above card, check appropriate box, affix postage and mail before March 1.

AUTOMATIC RENEWAL OF AGRICULTURAL OR HIGH-WATER RECHARGE CLASSIFICATION

Your Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification Application for this tax year is being
automatically renewed. This is your receipt.

If you are no longer entitled to the Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification, you
must sign on the reverse side of this document and return it to the Property Appraiser.

If any information is incorrect or if the use of the land has changed since last year, you are
required to contact the Property Appraiser’s Office.

You are no longer eligible for Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification if the lands
are not being used primarily for bona fide Agricultural or High-Water Recharge purposes.

If you are applying for Agricultural or High-Water Recharge Classification on new property
or for any exemption for the first time, you must apply at the Property Appraiser’s Office on
or before March 1st of this year. You will be notified by the Property Appraiser on or before
July 1 of this year if your application is rejected.

If you have any questions concerning exemptions or this form, call your County Property
Appraiser.





